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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of the Halifax and West Community Council 

CC: Paul Sampson, Planner II, Planning and Development, Regional Planning 

FROM: Ashley Morton, Chair, Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee 

DATE: September 12, 2017 

SUBJECT: Case 20923 - Application by Myles Baldwin, Shane Beehan and Jillian Demmons 
for a development agreement at 2720 Gottingen Street, Halifax to allow for a 
restaurant and pub (Narrows Public House) 

The Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee received a staff presentation on Case 20923 at a 
special meeting held September 11, 2017. The following motion was approved by the Committee. 

THAT the Halifax Peninsula Advisory Committee has reviewed the application for a development 

agreement in Case 20923 and recommends that Halifax West Community Council proceed with a 

development agreement similar to the Letter of Intent as provided. 

This motion has been provided to HRM planning staff and will be addressed in their report to the Halifax & 

West Community Council.

Re: Item 14.1.1




